
	
Thursday,	June	15,	2017	at	10:07	AM 	

____________________________________________________________________________________	
From:	ICANN	Global	Support	<noreply-globalsupport@icann.org> 	
Date:	Thursday,	June	15,	2017	at	10:07	AM 	
Subject:	[Action	Required]	Notification	of	upcoming	change	in	IP	addresses	of	SLA	monitoring	system	
probe	nodes	
 	
		

	
 	
 	
Dear Colleagues,	
 	
This message is to inform you that the following IP address(es) have been removed from the list of IP 
addresses of ICANN’s Registry SLA monitoring probe nodes at https://tld-monitor.icann.org/nodes.csv, 
and https://tld-monitor.icann.org/nodes.json.	
 	
180.210.206.222	
2401:c100:1100:503:d6ae:52ff:feca:feb3	
103.212.120.121	
2400:5300:0:1A::5	
23.237.6.26	
2001:49f0:d06b:1::2	
 	
The IP addresses are no longer required for the monitoring of your TLD(s) to work as described in 
Specification 10 of your Registry Agreement.	
 	
Best Regards,	
 	
Technical Services and Registry Services Teams	
Global Domains Division	
ICANN	
 	
		


